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Fort Defiance Indian Hospital Board, Inc.  



Fort Defiance Indian Hospital Board, Inc.  
  

 Self-Determined healthcare organization under the Indian Self-Determination and Education 
Assistance Act (Public Law 93-638) 

  

 Serving over 16 chapters on the Navajo Nation within the Fort Defiance Agency  

  

 Estimated over 900 staff are employed  

  

  

  

  

  



Fort Defiance Indian Hospital Board, Inc.  
  

 Tséhootsooí Medical Center  

 Fort Defiance, Arizona  

  

 Nahát’á Dzííl Health Center  

 Sanders, Arizona  

  

 Nihi Dine’é Bá Wellness Center  

 Navajo, New Mexico  

  

  

  

  

  



Tséhootsooí Medical Center    

 Fort Defiance, Arizona  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Constructed in 2002 under Indian Health Service 

 Houses a 24/7 Emergency Department  

 Licensed for 56 inpatient beds including an 
Intensive Care Unit, Medical-Surgical Unit, Pediatric 
Ward, OB/GYN Ward, and Adolescent Psychiatric 
Care Unit 

 Clinics include Primary Care, Internal Medicine, 
Laboratory, Podiatry, Dental, Optometry, Pharmacy, 
Women’s Health, Diabetes Management, etc.  

  

  

  

  

  



Nahát’á Dzííl Health Center    

 Sanders, Arizona  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Opened in 2015  

 Remote location off Interstate 40  

 Clinics include Primary Care, Internal Medicine, 
Laboratory, Podiatry, Pediatrics, Dental, Physical 
Therapy, Respiratory Therapy, Optometry, 
Pharmacy, Women’s Health, Radiology, and 
Diabetes Management.  

  

  

  

  



Nihi Dine’é Bá Wellness Center    

 Navajo, New Mexico 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Opened April 2, 2018  

 Located in the New Mexico side of the state border 
within 100 feet of the Arizona stateline.  

 State of the art facility that houses the Division of 
Healthy Living & Outreach: Wellness, Nutrition, 
Public Health Nursing, HPDP, Epidemiology 

 Mobile Health Program, Rehabilitation/Physical 
Therapy Services  

  

  

  

  



Fort Defiance Indian Hospital Board, Inc.  
  

  

 Our mission is “to provide superior and compassionate healthcare to 
our community by raising the level of health, Hózhó, and quality of 
life.” We are committed to providing the utmost quality care, to be 
compassionate in our interactions with patients and staff, and to 

extend heartfelt K’e to our patients and staff.  

  

  

  

  

  


